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Davenham Church of England Primary School

“Working Together, Playing Together, Serving God and Serving Others”
“…encourage one another and build one another up…” 
1 Thessalonians 5:11.


13 March 2020 

Dear Parents / Carers 

After much consideration, and in order to minimise the risk to children, staff and/or visitors from the Coronavirus, we have made the decision to cancel the following events, which involve large groups of people coming together: - 

	Date 
	Event 

	Thursday 19th March 
	Miss Rigby’s Family Service 

	Friday 20th March 
	CHSL Joint Concert 

	Monday 23rd March
	Parents Evening (this will be re-arranged) 

	
	Golden Mile CHSL 

	Thursday 26th March 
	Reception Easter Service 

	
	Year 3 and 4 Come and Join Us 

	Friday 27th March 
	Ks1 Film Night 

	Monday 30th March 
	Year 5 and 6 Come and Join Us 

	Friday 3rd April 
	Easter Service at Church 




Whilst I understand that this may cause disappointment to the children and families, I hope you will appreciate that these are unprecedented circumstances and our aim is to ensure that we minimise the risk to all children, staff and visitors. 

All worship will be class based until the end of the term. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]A letter will be sent regarding the Year 3 and 4 Mountain visit next week. 

With kind regards 
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Mrs J M Hyslop 
Headteacher 
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